
 

 

 PRESTON PRIMARY SCHOOL  

Not long now until the Christmas holidays and a well-earned break for all of the children 
and staff. The children this week have really impressed me with their enthusiasm and 
confidence when performing in front of large audiences. Lots of great memories will have 
been made this week by the children and parents and it has been great to be a small part 
of that.  

This week in school 

Year 5 have completed an RE project raising money for UNICE. Christmas jumper day has 
raised £143.97 for their Ukraine appeal. Well Done! 

The collection for the Food Bank this year has been brilliant. Please could any outstanding 
items be brought to school on Monday 18th December as the Food Bank are coming to 
collect them. 

Year 6 Fundraising 

Thank you to everyone who supported the year 6 fundraising at our performances. Through 
the sales of hot drinks and raffle tickets, they managed to raise £150 towards their trip 
to London. The lucky winner of the raffle has been informed and I hope they enjoy the 
goodies. 

Reading Advent Calendar 

The reading advent calendar continues to be loved by lots of the children, if you haven’t 
had the chance to watch them yet all of the videos are available on our website.  

Message from the Office 

A toy elephant has been handed into the school office. It was found on Myrtle road near 
the school. If he is yours please come to the school office. 

Staffing Notice 

Mrs Graham, who has been one of our teaching assistants for a number of years, will sadly 
be leaving us at Christmas and we wish her all the best in her future endeavors.  

Today is Mr Langstone’s last day in Class 2 but it is not goodbye as we are welcoming him 
back to the school in the Summer Term. 

Vacancies 

We currently have two vacancies available at Preston, the first is for a Level 3 teaching 
assistant and the second is for a school cleaner, more details for these posts can be found 
on our website or from our school office. 

Have a lovely weekend 

Mr Sanderson 

 

 

 

 

 

Week 11 Autumn Term  

WEEK ENDING 15TH DECEMBER   

Preston Primary School  

Laurel Road  

Eaglescliffe  

TS16 0BE 

01642784735  

We’re on the Web! 

See us at: www.prestonprimary.co.uk 

OR follow us on  Facebook  

Upcoming Events 

 
 

Last day of term 

Tuesday 19th 

December.  

 

 

School Reopens 

Wednesday 3rd 

January 

 

 

Pantomime Visit 

Tuesday 19th 

December 

 

 

PTA Meeting  

Friday 12th January 

3.30pm 

 

 

PD Day  

Monday 8th January 

http://www.prestonprimary.co.uk/

